## DAVID C. DINGWALL

Presitert & Vice-Chancellor



CAPE BRETON UNIVERSITY

July 30, 2024

Dr. Ameen Patel
The Julie Patel Foundation
34 Southlea Avenue
East Yorke, ON M4G 3L9

Dear Dr. Patel,

I want to sincerely thank you, your family and the Julie Patel Foundation for your recent donation to Cape Breton University to establish the Julie Patel Award. Along with the matching component, the amount of your endowment stands at \$100,000. When I heard the news of your family's generous contribution, to say I was appreciative would be an understatement.

This significant gift is most welcome. We are very much looking forward to the opening of the Cape Breton Medical Campus in August of 2025. We are so fortunate to have this new award, in your mother's name, that will greatly benefit medical students studying at the Cape Breton Medical Campus for years to come. This gift certainly shows your family's true spirit of philanthropy.

Cape Breton University has bold and ambitious plans, which will not only be transformational for Cape Breton Island but our entire province. That includes the \$50 million Forever CBU Campaign for which your gift is a part of. We have a dedicated team working diligently to ensure the goal of this campaign is met.

Again, with much gratitude, thank you.

Yours very/truly,

David C. Dingwal

1 250 Grand Lake Road, Sydney, Nova Scotia. Canada BI M IA2 t' 902 563 1120 e: